

Address: Glapton Lane, Clifton, Nottingham, Nottinghamshire, NG11 8EA

Telephone: 0115 915 2936

admin@glaptonacademy.co.uk www.glaptonacademy.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs C Hurst BA(hons) PGCE NPQH NLE

25 May 2021

Dear parents/carers

Parking around the school site

We have received several complaints from local residents concerning inconsiderate parking on the roads surrounding the school. Please could we again remind all parents to park legally and safely in line with highway regulations and with consideration for local residents and other road users when dropping off or collecting children.

Whilst we recognise that Covid measures make this a more difficult situation than normal, we would remind all parents and carers to park legally and safely and to follow the highway code. Please do not park across residents' drives, in permit only bays, on double yellow lines or on zig zags, even if you think you will only be a couple of minutes.

Please be aware that the parking enforcement team and local police will be monitoring the situation and may well be present at gates over the coming weeks to ensure all road and pavement users are safe and motorists are adhering to public rules.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE Headteacher